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“The virtue is in the struggle not the prize” 

P&C Meetings 
 

Third Tuesday 

 each month @ 6pm 

CCS Staff Room 

Everyone Welcome 

CCS Calendar of Events -  Week 4A 

November 
Tues 6th 

 VALID Yr 8 
 Red Hill Kinder/Yr1 

Wed 7th 
 

 Yabbie Farm Study Day at Narrabri  
          9/10 Agriculture  

Thurs 8th 
 Early Birds 9.30am - 11.00am 
 WWI Living History Excursion Yrs 6-11 

Year 2 ZOOSNOOZ 



Year 12 interviews were finished last week 
and it was great to be able to catch up with 
so many parents who came to support 
their children. Year 10 students have 
selected their subjects for Year 11 and it’s 
time for them to start preparing for their 

seniors studies. Below are some study skills tips to 
consider. 
STUDY SKILLS TIP PREPARING FOR SENIOR 
STUDIES 
As students approach the senior years, they are 
expected to start taking more responsibility for their 
own learning. For many students part of this is a 
realisation that they need to do their schoolwork for 
their own sake, to keep options open for their own 
future – so they start to work for themselves, not just 
because their teacher or parent says they have to. 
Other students come to realize that in order to cope 
with the increased workload in the senior years, they 
need to work more efficiently at home and in the 
classroom, small changes like changing who students 
sit next to can make a big difference to how much 
work is completed in class.   
So for students who are commencing their senior 
studies next year, the final term this year is important 
in taking stock of your approach to school and your 
studies. Do you work well in the classroom? Who do 
you sit next to? What are your listening and research 
skills like? Do you have systems in place to manage 
your homework and assignments? Do you know how 

to study effectively and have you tried different study 
techniques?   
It seems many students think they will wake up Day 1 
of their senior studies and suddenly have become a 
‘super student’ overnight. This does not happen! 
Habits take at least a month to change – sometimes 
longer if they are deeply ingrained.  
So for those students commencing their senior studies 
next year, use the last weeks of school this year to: 
- Reflect on how you approach your studies. What do 
you do well, and what do you need to work on 
changing? Perhaps choose the top 5 areas to work on 
and write these on a card and place it somewhere at 
home where you will see it regularly and be reminded. 
- Complete as many units as you can of 
www.studyskillshandbook.com.au. This site can help 
you work out where your areas of weakness are and 
teach you new skills to try in these areas. In particular, 
‘Becoming a Senior Student’. There is a great quiz in 
this unit that helps you see how ready you are for 
senior studies This is also a great way to work out 
where your areas of weakness lie.  
Our school’s subscription details to this online study 
skills website for secondary school students are 
www.studyskillshandbook.com.au  
User name: coolahcs 
Password: 28results 
As always I can be contacted at the school should you 
have any queries or concerns. 

Relieving Principal News with Mr Hughes    

Secondary School Assessments/Assignments 
 

Year 7  History - Weekly Homework 

 Maths—Complete Class Exercises 

 Science—Revision Sheets 
 

Year 8  English - Complete Class tasks 

 Interconnections Task Due 13th November 

 Maths - Complete Class Exercises 

 English - Drama Folio 
 

Year 9  9/10 Agriculture—Calendar of Operations Task 

 9/10 English—Hamlet/The Lion King notes up-to-date 
 

Year 10  9/10 Agriculture—Calendar of Operations Task 

 9/10 English—Hamlet/The Lion King notes up-to-date 

Year 12  Modern History - Homework Sheets 

Can parents and guardians please check students  
diaries as there may be additional homework  

or teacher correspondence  

Year 7 - 10 

Exams are in Week 6 

All students are advised to 

be revising & making study 

notes daily. 
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All Secondary students need 

to be checking their 

timetables, packing their 

bag and bringing all 

necessary equipment ready 

to learn. 
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Who remembers this old building? This photo was taken in 1960 and shows a 

classroom built near our existing Infants and Kinder Rooms. In later years the veranda 
was filled in and this building was used as our school Library! 1980 saw the building of 

the new Kinder Room. 

Coolah Central Schools  
150th celebrations 

16th, 17th & 18th November 2018 

CCS 

Happenings 

already in  

Term 4 



K—6 News 
Year 6’s WW1 Living History incursion is on this Thursday morning. Please return notes and 
money by Wednesday. All students are strongly encouraged to participate. 
 

Only 4 more sets of photos need to be sent in for Year 6 students, work has already begun in 
preparing their slides.  
 

Last week several students from Coolah Central School represented the school and the North 
West Team at State Athletics in Sydney. Congratulations to all these students on their 
dedication and hard-work in preparation for this event and for some excellent results. 
 

Grand Friend's Day will be held Friday 16th November. We welcome all our Grand Friends to 
join us for a light morning tea at 10.45am in the Secondary Quadrangle. We also invite you to 
join in activities, that are related to our 150th Celebrations, that follow. 
 
Last week saw the Year 2 students travel to Dubbo for their annual Zoo SnooZ excursion. Thank 
you to Mrs Esdaile for all of her organisation with this excursion and also to all of the students 
who displayed fantastic manners at all times and represented our school with great pride.  
 

Today K/1 travelled to Red Hill Environmental Centre in Gulgong to discover what family life was 
like in the colonial days and how it compares to our families now. We had a wonderful time 
discovering what life was like in the past and we particularly enjoyed dressing up in colonial 
clothes, visiting the museum and looking at all of the Aboriginal artefacts and discussing how 
they were used by the Aboriginal families. A big thankyou to Mr Dungate for accompanying us 
on our big day out. 
 

This Thursday we will be having the third Early Birds session and we are all very excited about 
welcoming our new friends back to school. This will again be held in the K/1 room from 9.30am 
until 11am. 
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Secondary PBL 

Raffle Winners 

Yr 9 Charlie H - HSIE 
Yr 9 Dolcie - English 

Yr 9 Isis - Maths 
Yr 9 Bonny - Maths 

Students receive a $5.00 voucher to spend at the  

School Canteen. 

CCS Calendar of Events -  Week 5B 

November 
Mon 12th 

 Remembrance Day Assembly 10.50 am 

Tues 13th  Year 8 Love Bites Program 

Thurs 15th  Early Birds 9.30am—11.00 am 

Fri 16th  K-12 Grandfriends Morning Tea 

Fri 16th  -  
Sun 18th 

 CCS 150th Celebrations 

Thursday 8th November 
Year 6 - Year 12  

$4.50 
Last chance to pay this Wednesday, 

7th November at 9.00am. 



K—6 News 
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Homework and Assignments Due 

Kindergarten/ 
Year 1 

Homework book –Unit 31 plus sight 
words for Kindergarten and Spelling 
words for Year 1. 
 
Home reading 
 
 
 

Due Friday please.  
 
This will still continue as per normal 
this week. Readers will need to be 
returned on Wednesday so that 
they may be changed and I will 
keep all readers on Friday. Please 
remember to complete the yellow 
Home Reading Record books. 
 
If your child is looking for extra work 
to do at home, then he/she may 
practise writing stories consisting of 
more than one sentence. 

Year 1/2 Contract 31 
Home Readers 
 
 
Spelling Words 
 
 

Complete Contract 31. 
Please complete home reading 
nightly and return your reading log 
for marking.  
Please practice spelling words each 
night.  
 

Year 2/3 Yr. 2 and Yr. 3 
 
 
 
Spelling words 
 
 
15 minutes of readings. 
  

Homework this week.  
Yr 2 - Unit 31 
Yr 3 - Unit 30 
 

Sound this week - ‘oy’ boy, ‘oi’ coin, 
‘eer’ deer, ‘ear’ ear.  
 
Reading daily - Please remember 
your reading logs. 
 

Year 3/4 Unit - 32 
15 minutes of readings. Please be 
reading every night .  
 
 
 

Due Friday 
Daily - ‘ch’ chicken, ‘tch’ match, ‘ sh’ 
shell, ‘ch’ chef, ‘ti’ station, ‘ci’ 
musician. 
 

Year 5 Spelling words 
 
 
 
Homework—Unit  32 
15-20 minutes of reading 
 

Daily - Daily - ‘oy’ as in boy, ‘oi’ as 
in coin, ‘eer’ as in deer and ‘ear’ as 
in tear. 
 
Due Friday 
Daily 

Year 5/6 Homework - Unit 33 
Spelling 
 
 
20 minutes reading 

Due Friday 
Daily - ‘oy’ as in boy, ‘oi’ as in coin, 
‘eer’ as in deer and ‘ear’ as in tear. 
Daily 

Learning and 
Support 

Homework Unit 32 
Spelling Words 
 
15 minutes of reading 

Due Friday 
Daily - ‘sh’ as in shell, ‘ch’ as in 
chef, ‘ti’ as in station and ‘ci’ 
musician. 



ZOOSNOOZ 



 

Grand Friend's Day will be held 
Friday 16th November.  

 

We welcome all our Grand Friends 
to join us for a light morning tea 

at 10.45am in the  
Secondary Quadrangle.  

Grandfriends Day 

K-12 

We also invite 
you to join in 
the activities 
that follow. 



Enrolment packs are available from 5th 
Nov 2018.   

Please return all required forms & documents by 
16th Nov for a first-round enrolment offer. 

For more information call 63771173 
We want you to please join us at        

Coolah Preschool! 
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Secondary Sport with Mrs Staniforth

Apricot 

Chicken 

& 

Rice 

$6

Thurs 8/11 Tues 13/11 

Beef 

Strogonoff 

& 

Rice 

  

Coolah Central School 

Pictorial History Photo Book 
 

These will be available for purchase at the 150th 

Celebrations at a cost of $35.00. 

 

 

Class photos from 1870 to 1979 with snippets of other 

historical events including photos of the Centenary 

Celebrations 1968 and the 125th Celebrations 1993. 
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Secondary Sport for the majority 

of this term will be swimming and 

students are expected to swim 

each week. They need to have a 

season ticket or pay $3 on the day. 

If students are not swimming 

they are required to give Mrs 

Staniforth a note on Wednesday 

morning excusing them from 

swimming and they will have 

sport organised at school. 

Presentation Night 2018 
 

Our annual Presentation Night will be held on Monday 

17th December 7.00pm. 

 

This night is to award students for their achievement, 

hard work and dedication they have shown throughout 

the year. 

 

If you would like to be a sponsor for this night, please 

contact Kerrie McMaster at the school office on 6377 

1101. 
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Ensuring the future of our children with support from the following sponsors 

 

Ph: 63771128 Mobile: 0428771128 

28ft Table top Truck and 20ft Trailer 

Stock, hay & General Freight 

Hassle free - no jobs a worry 

Fax 02 6377 1034 

 

Keyhaze 
PTY LTD 

63771549 
0429771549 

 

www.coolahsportingclub.com.au 

Phone: 63771222 

 

Mobile Phone 0427 836 076 

Luxury Mini Bus & Coach Service 

Day/Overnight/Extended Charters 

www.gracecoaches.com.au 

 

Henry & Kate 
Thompson 

PH: 02 6377 1101   Fax: 02 6377 1004  Email: coolah-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 


